
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ April 8, 2025 

 

 

 

SF2255 - STARBASE FUNDING - Re: Delete All Amendment to SF2255 

 

 

Please do whatever you can to preserve STARBASE FUNDING for Education.  Our 

students look forward to the field trip to STARBASE.  We are in a rural district 

and the funding that was provided to enable our students to go meant that they 

had an opportunity for an incredible experience.  Students met former astronauts, 

increased their interest in STEM and space exploration.  Students have come back 

from this experience energized and remember their time for their lifetime.   

 

If you cut this funding, you will be dimming on education for many students who 

don’t have access to these kinds of opportunities.  Please don’t harm our children.  

Please keep the funding intact. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Cathy Sheetz 

2nd Grade Teacher 

Moose Lake School 

cathy.sheetz@isd97.org 

218-485-4435, ext. 1306 

mailto:cathy.sheetz@isd97.org

